
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,  

Please note the followings:- 

1. Quarterly Examination for the students of Class XI will be conducted 

from 19th September 2022. 

2.  Quarterly Examination for the students of Class XII will be conducted 

again from 19th September 2022. 

3. Parent Teacher meeting will be held on 20th August 2022 for all the 

students and timing will be 08.00 am to 11.00 am. 

4. Exam wise syllabus for Class XI will be intimated shortly. 

Parents can see the Independence Day Celebration from the link 

given below:-  

Link : https://youtu.be/-K0n1o3d82o  

 

PRINCIPAL 

https://youtu.be/-K0n1o3d82o

